
 

 
 

REPORT OF THE SPECIAL LANGUAGE SUBCOMMITTEE    
OF THE 

JOINT BUDGET COMMITTEE 
 

Thursday, March 3, 2022 
 
Chairmen: 
 
Your Special Language Subcommittee met on Wednesday March 2, 2022 and makes the 
following recommendation listed below to the Joint Budget Committee. 
 
A.    The following bill is RELEASED from the Subcommittee: 
1. SB67 - Department of Commerce 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Subcommittee Co-Chairs Senator Bart Hester and Representative Frances 
Cavenaugh 
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